
Health Advisory Meeting Minutes 
October 6, 2016 5:30p 

Attendees 
 

Belinda Cameron, Lisa Tate, Tammy Miller, Ryan Osborne, Amy Carey, Dr. Donna Gamache, 
Jackie Kuntsmann, Rev. Kris Hutchinson,  Judy Kulynych, Anita Davis 

Scribe 

 

Belinda Cameron 

 

Agenda 
 

●  Business 
○ Review of Prevention Awareness Night 
○ Narcan Protocol 
○ Review of Summer Feed and Dine on Us 

● Informational Items & Round Table Discussion 
○ Report of local health concerns from committee members 
○ Report on PD 16 activities 
○ Report on Summer Conferences 

 

 Business 
 

● Prevention Awareness Night 2016 -- all members felt like evening was a success. 
Committee discussed ideas to increase attendance.  One idea was to incorporate it into 
the Freshman Transition. 

● Narcan Protocol -- PD 16 standing orders and NASN position statement were shared 
with committee.  Belinda Cameron will contact Chief Moody to obtain data on local use 
of Narcan.  

● Summer Feed and Dine on Us - Anita Davis gave a report on the success of both 
programs and the plans to expand the Dine on Us to the elementary students. 
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Information Items & Round table Discussion 
 

●  Lisa Tate  expressed concerns over limited resources for our students that are 
pregnant or parents. Lisa also expressed concern over the difficulty navigating the 
systems for gaining assistance.  The committee discussed some of the barriers to 
these students being able to complete high school.  Committee members will 
research local resources and report back at the December meeting. 

 

● Crisis Management Plan Updates 4 new AEDs were purchased for the division.  1 for 
the bus garage, 1 for the KGHS stadium, 1 to replace an old one at KGMS 

 

● Planning District 16 meeting -- Lisa Tate represented KGCS and brought back sign 
protocols for narcan. More research is being done on this protocol.  

● Judy Kulynych reviewed some of the Health Dept responsibilities for emergency storm 
prep. 

● All committee members expressed concerns over growing opioid use and households 
not properly storing or disposing of medications. Committee seeks to look for more 
ways to provide this information to families. 

● Conference reports: Ryan Osborne & Kristi Brouillette attended the Summer Institute 
for School Nurses at Longwood University;  

 

 Meeting Schedule 

December 8, 2016 @ 5:30p  

March 2, 2017 @ 5:30p 

May 4, 2017 @ 5:30p 

 

 

Adjournment 

Meeting adjourned at 6:35p 
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